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	What we are learning this week:

Reading- We will be learning letters a/A, v/V, g/G, f/F, and b/B. We will also be focusing on the difference between informational text and literature, as well as how to use re-reading as a reading strategy. In addition, we will be practicing finding the main idea of a text.

Writing- We will be practicing how to write a/A, v/V, g/G, f/F, and b/B.

Math- We will continue learning about numbers 1-10 and the meaning of the words “same” and “different.” 

Other- We will still be practicing many procedures and routines and working on iReady in the computer lab.



	Dates to Remember:
· September 25th is picture day! Please return forms by then. 





	Important Notes:
-Please avoid sending students to school with toys. We have many toys here for them to play with during choice time :)
-Please return the party money/sheet as soon as you can. 
-Return the sack lunch form if interested for half days!
-I have posted “homework” on the class website for students to practice writing their names and/or letters at home. They are not required, but suggested!



Class Schedule:

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	



Computer Lab
	



Computer Lab
	Art


Computer Lab
	Physical Education (Gym shoes please)


Computer Lab
	Music 


Computer Lab



Lunch: 11:35-12:10


Contact:

Class website- https://kindergartendreamers.weebly.com/

E-mail- taylor.cieslak@kentwoodps.org
